
VISITS TO THE PATRIARCHATE ON
THE OCCASION OF CHRISTMAS
On Friday, the 27th of December/9th of January 2015, the day
commemorating St Stephen the Protomartyr, representatives of
the  Christian  Communities  in  Jerusalem  visited  the
Patriarchate, in reciprocation for the visits they received on
the occasion of their Christmas.

In the context of these scheduled visits, representatives of
the  Franciscan  Friars  in  the  Holy  Land  arrived  at  the
Patriarchate, followed by other Christian Communities, namely
Lutherans, Anglicans and Pro-Chalcedonians, Armenians, Copts,
Syrians and Ethiopians.

The heads of Churches and their attendants were received by
His  Beatitude,  Patriarch  Theophilos  of  Jerusalem,  in  the
presence of Hagiotaphite Fathers.

In the context of addresses made during the visits, the Birth
in flesh of our Saviour Jesus Christ was underlined as a
starting point of cooperation for the support of Christians in
the Holy Land and the promotion of peace in the area.

The work performed by the Churches was especially noted by
Patriarch Theophilos in his own speech, in English, firstly to
the  Franciscans  and  subsequently  to  the  rest  of  the
Communities,  see  link:
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/2015/01/09/11186

The Patriarch’s address to the Armenians may be reached here:
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/2015/01/09/11190

From the Secretariat-General
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